
Oak Class  

Spring Term 1 Newsletter 2023 

 

Oak Class have had a great start to the new term this week. We have enjoyed starting to 

learn about our new topic… 

Wonderful Worcestershire! 

 

The staff in Oak Class are Miss Mckenzie (teacher), Mia Neath (teaching assistant) and 

Britteney Lesiak (teaching assistant). 

 

Here is the information for this term: 

English – Newspaper reports and fact files                         Maths –Subtraction, Size and length 
Science – Plants                                                                  Geography – Physical and human features of the 

local area 
Music – Listening and performing songs/music                    Art – Landscapes, exploring work by artist 

Anthony Bridge                       

PSHE – Self-awareness: Kind and Unkind Behaviours      Computing- Coding 
RE – What do Hindu’s believe God is like?                   PE – Dance 

 

PE will be on Friday afternoons, please can children bring in PE kits in a 
separate bag and we will change at school.  
Forest School will be on Monday mornings.  
A member of staff will write daily in the children’s home school diary about our 
activities. You will be contacted individually for any issues that have occurred 
via phone. 
 
Kind regards, Kia Mckenzie.  



Here is the timetable for this term: 
 

 
 

Here is the menu for this term: 

 

 


